

2001 H Street Sacramento, CA 95811 ellen@wehrwater.com (916) 873-2020

February 6, 2024

## VIA E-MAIL

Julie Vance, Regional Manager California Department of Fish & Wildlife Central Region 1234 East Shaw Avenue Fresno, California 93710

E-mail: julie.vance@wildlife.ca.gov

Re: Service of a Copy of Water Rights Change Petition – Los Banos Creek

<u>Detention Reservoir</u>

Dear Ms. Vance:

On behalf of the project participants Grassland Water District, San Luis Water District, and San Joaquin River Exchange Contractors, and in coordination with the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation, please find enclosed links to a Petition for Water Rights Change that will be filed by the Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) with the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB). Please note that a check for \$850 to cover the Department's fees for this Petition is being sent to SWRCB.

The Petition documents can be found here:



Att. 1 Petition for Change Form.pdf



Att. 2 Supplement to Att. 3 Environmental Petition.pdf Information For Petitic



Att. 3\_Attachment A\_Permits.pdf



Att. 3\_Attachment B SHPO.pdf



Att. 4 Map.pdf



Att. 5 Photos.pdf

We appreciate your agency's previous engagement on this important project. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email or call me. Reclamation's contact for this petition is Vanessa Emerzian who can be reached by email at vemerzian@usbr.gov or by phone at (916) 978-5252.

Sincerely,

ELLEN L. WEHR

CC:

Annette Tenneboe, CDFW Senior Environmental Scientist (Specialist) (Annette.Tenneboe@wildlife.ca.gov)

Vanessa Emerzian, U.S. Bureau of Reclamation (vemerzian@usbr.gov)